
Lipson Vale Primary School 

               Thursday 18th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

In just over three weeks time we are  planning to start a new 

recorder club for a group of year children  and some other 

children from other year groups.  Learning to play an instrument 

has many benefits for a child’s development. There has been 

much research to confirm the educational rewards that can be 

the result of regular musical practise.  

We plan to take the group  at 8.40 just before school time on a 

Thursday morning and will inform you of the start date when 

names have been collected.  Children will need to have their own 

recorder, these can be bought online or from Argos. Initially 

music and books will be provided.  The children will be expected 

to attend all the practices, a register will be kept.  They will 

also need to complete some independent practise at home to 

take their recorder playing forward. 

Could you please complete the form below if you would like your 

child to have lessons?   

 

We look forward to welcoming more musicians at Lipson. 

 

Mrs Fice    Music Lead 

 

                       Recorder Tuition: Summer term beginners group 

 

My child______________________class_____________ 

 

would like to have recorder lessons at school.   I understand that 

they will need to bring their own recorder to their lessons.  I 

understand that they will also need to attend regular practises. 

 

Signed_____________________________ Date________ 

 


